
March 20, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John Bosrker 

EOUSA 

FOIA/PA Unit 

600 E Street, NW, Room 7100 

Washington, DC 20530 

 

Dear Mr. Bosrker: 

 

I am sending you back the attached correspondence from Ms. Patricia Lambert and accompanying 

materials related to a FOIA request she made to the United States Attorney in New Orleans. 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board’s mandate is to review records related to the assassination 

of President John F. Kennedy.  The Review Board does not compile records related to the 

assassination.  All assassination records which are reviewed and made publicly available as a result 

of Board action are sent to the National Archives at College Park, Maryland to become part of the 

President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection.  Thus, the Review Board is not a 

keeper of records on the assassination. 

 

In the future, before referring a letter to us for response, please call me to inquire if we are the 

appropriate agency to respond. 

 

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


